Burianyk, Kathy LEG

From: Jane Meiklejohn [j.meiklejohn@hotmail.ca]
Sent: May-01-13 4:18 PM

To: Committees LEG

Subject: Traffic Safety and the Moose Population

Special Committee on Traffic Safety;

| have a suggestion regarding traffic safety and the problem with moose. Moose are especially dangerous
because of their colour and the fact that their eyes do not reflect in headlights. You don't know they are even
there until it is too late. We are seeing a significant increase in collisions with moose because they are making
their way south, into agricultural areas. My suggestion is to locate populations of moose in these areas by
aircraft, and then tag them with reflective ear tags. These tags could be used to track the moose population
as well as protect both the moose and humans. Thank you for the opportunity to present my idea, and for
your work to improve our safety.

Jane M. Meiklejohn



